Olney Lions Club and Foundation
Minutes 02/13/2018
The informational portion of the board meeting was held during the February dinner meeting, all votes needed will be taken by KL Mike via email.
Brian reported on the Nomination Committee – still needs volunteers for a couple of Board positions.
Adopt-a-Highway work was performed on GA Ave on 1/13, the next one will be in March or April.
We are working with the Sandy Spring Lions Club to find a house of a needy family in the greater Olney area to improve with minor renovations.
MANNA food packing for the needy was performed in January, next time will be March.
We are getting a lot of donated hospital equipment, especially beds. 
The Pancake Breakfast is set to go for 2/24.
Minutes of the January meeting were approved by an email vote.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pam and Nick Shoff, Fred Silver, and Bill Jones were nominated by email vote for 22C Unsung Heros.
The board previously agreed to contribute $500 to the victims of the Olney fire, but we haven’t been able to find a charity to donate the money to. Fred will talk to Olney Help to see if they could be used. Mike will take an email vote when we have more information. 
